
 

This week in Nursery 

1st November, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children are enjoying playing in a 

group and have loved exploring our 

‘dark den and science lab’ (which is our 

new role play area) with their friends. 

They have been having lots of 

conversations about their ‘experiments’. 

they are doing. 

                            C.L. 
 
The children had to follow very simple 
instructions in order to make a junk 
model firework. They chose what colour 
they wanted them to be and used shiny 
paper, tissue paper, glue and cellotape.  

                                                            P.D.                                                       

We have been having lots of fun outside riding the bikes, exploring our 
climbing equipment and playing hide and seek. The children have also been 
practising putting their coats on all by themselves.  
 

                Mathematics 
 
We continue to enjoy singing lots of 
different counting songs. Each time 
we count how many ‘frogs’ or 
‘spacemen’ are left. The children are 
also learning to represent numbers 
with their fingers.  

                Literacy 
 
We continue to play lots of different 
phase 1 listening games with the 
children. They had to try and listen 
carefully in order to identify the sound. 
Our new letter for the week is, ‘t’. The 
children have thought of lots of different 
things beginning with ‘t’. 

                     U.W. 
 
This week we learnt all abut Diwali 
and who celebrates it. We enjoyed 
painting rangoli patterns, making 
Diwali cards and dressing in 
traditional Indian clothes.  

                        E.A.D. 
 
The children have made ‘firework’ 
pictures using paints, tubes and a lot 
of glitter. They also made junk 
model fireworks.   
  

Special Notices 
 
The cake sale for Children in Need is on Thursday, 11th November. We would 
appreciate any cake donations. Children in Need is on Friday, 12th November 
where children can come to school in non-uniform. Don’t forget we also have 
‘odd socks day’ on Monday, 15th November and children have their individual 
photos on Wednesday, 17th November.   
  


